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May 13, 1980

Mr. Robert W. Reid, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Operating Reactors
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington. D.C. 20555

Docket No. 50-142
License R-71 (UCLA)

Dear Mr. Reid:

The attachments are in response to your letter and questions of
April 17, 1980. The responses, prepared by the staff, have
been reviewed by a majority of the Radiation Use Committee,
and the School's representative on the Campus Radiation Safety
Comittee.

Question 14 arises partially from typographical errors and
accidental omissions in Table III/6-1. Others items of Errata
have been found, and a list of those items and the proposed
corrections is included.

Sincerely,
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R. R. O'Neill
Dean
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